
iDwala was contracted to construct two netball courts for North 
Wangaratta Football Netball Club, in the North Wangaratta 
Recreation Reserve by the Rural City of Wangaratta. The project 
was part of a $695,000 redevelopment of the recreation reserve. 
The development included new lighting, shelter and fencing. iDwala 
was able to provide excellent suggestions within the budget set by 
Council, which is always great for the community and organisation. 

The project was partly funded by the Australian Federal Government 
Sport Australia funding program and saw the construction of one 
new Netball Victoria compliant competition courts, new player 
shelters and even a lighting upgrade to the adjacent AFL field. Due 
to budget constraints, Council chose to keep one court as asphalt. 

North Wangaratta Football Netball Club now has two new Netball 
VIC compliant courts, an acrylic all-weather competition court and 
an asphalt court for practice. iDwala assisted with the design for 
the asphalt court to make sure the court was compliant to current 
requirements for competition courts. 

The club was thrilled with the outcome and could not wait to get 
out on their new competition and practice court and experience 
their new competition level, LED lighting at the facility.
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